Consultation on admission arrangements for Community and Voluntary Controlled Schools and Coordinated Schemes for 2014 admission

Update for Cabinet Member meeting – 21 November 2012

Proposal for Eastwick Junior School

- On 13 November 2012 the Local Authority held a meeting with local Headteachers to discuss the proposal that had been put forward with regards to the admission criteria for Eastwick Junior School.
- 2. The meeting was attended by Headteachers from The Dawnay School, Eastwick Infant and Junior schools, Fetcham Village Infant School, Oakfield Junior School, Polesden Lacey Infant School and St Lawrence Primary School and two representatives from the Local Authority on behalf of School Admissions and the School Commissioning team.
- 3. At the meeting, Headteachers discussed the potential impact that making changes to admission criteria might have on other schools and indicated that a wider review of the arrangements for all schools in the area and the links between them should be undertaken before any changes to admission criteria are proposed.
- 4. As the proposal for Eastwick Junior School was not expected to have a huge impact on which children would be admitted and as all children who live nearest the school are already currently offered a place, it is recommended that the proposal to consult on a change to the admission criteria for Eastwick Junior School is withdrawn from the consultation process for 2014.